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‘With Jesus we learn, love and laugh’ 

Website: www.stbenedictsprimary.co.uk         Tel: 0151 526 6423 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Park Away Day 
Thank you for your continued support with our park away days. Our next one will 

be Friday 5th May. If you live close to school, you could leave your car at home and 

walk. If this is not possible, you could park away from school and walk the rest of the 

way with your family to continue to help our environment. For this week’s chat,  we 

would like you to tell the person you’re walking with something that you really like 

about them. Happy walking!  
 

Coronation Celebration 

On Friday 5th May we will be marking the Coronation of King Charles III. Children 

may wear red, white and blue and can even come in wearing their own home-made 

crown. 
 

Eurovision Festival 

As Eurovision is taking place in our own city this year, we will be celebrating it in 

school on Friday 12th May. Children may come in dressed as a glittering pop star or 

even a Eurovision star from the past. We will be having our own concert where 

children will perform songs from previous Eurovision competitions. A letter has been 
sent home electronically containing details of the songs each class will be singing. 

Please help your child learn these at home.  

 

Choir Eurovision 

Well done to our Choir who took part in the mini Eurovision at the Tung Auditorium 
in Liverpool University. They sang in German and Ukranian and were entertained by 

other choirs who sang in different languages. It was a fabulous experience for all. 

 

Year 1 football at Finch Farm 

Well done to our Year 1 boys who played in a football tournament at Finch Farm 

earlier this week. They worked their socks off and came third.  
 

Primadonna moving 

We wanted to share the news that Primadonna, our local school uniform/ladies 

fashion shop, is moving from the Marian Square to Carr Meadow Hey on Monday 

15th May.  
 

After School Club reminder 

Our after school clubs are as follows: 

Monday - Year 5 & 6 Football 

Tuesday - Year 3 Gymnastics 

Wednesday - Year 1 & 2 Dance 
                     Year 3 & 4 Football 

                     Year 5 & 6 Cricket 

Thursday - Choir for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

                  Year 1 & 2 Football 

                  Year 3 & 4 Cricket  
Friday - Year 4 Gymnastics 

 

 

Attendance  
& Punctuality 

Whole School:  
94% 

Highest Class: 
1GG 

 
99.6% 

 
Well Done!!  

Minutes Lost 
to Lates 

95 



  Champions of the Week 

 Star of the Week Maths Champion Writer of the Week 

Rec Mia Mc Josh D Josh K 

1GG Zendrai B Harry S Ava B 

2C Phoebe R Bella Mc Ivy H 

3EO Ted C Billie H Rosie W 

4CL Leyton W Penelope G Ruby M 

5CN Freya R Sonny Mc Bella H 

6MC Charlie S Lily H Orla P 

 
 
 
 

 

 Attendance 
 
 
 
We will provide a regular update on the weekly attendance figures and attend-
ance to date for each class. 
 
The information below shows how attendance can affect your child’s future 
progression. 
 
• Above 97%:  Less than 6 days absence a year Excellent attendance!  

These young people will almost certainly get the best grades they can, 
leading to better prospects for the future.  Pupils will also get into a habit 
of attending school which will help in the future. 

 
• 95%:  10 days absence a year.  These pupils are likely to achieve good 

grades and form a habit of attending school regularly.  Pupils who take a 
2 week holiday every year can only achieve 95% attendance. 

 
• 90%:  19 days absence a year.  The Government classes young people in 

this group as “persistent absentees”, and will be almost impossible to 
keep up with work. 

 
 

 Weekly Attendance Attendance to date 

1GG 99.6% 94.9% 

2C 97.7% 96.4% 

6MC 94.5% 93.5% 

Rec 93.7% 91.8% 

4CL 92.4% 93.8% 

5CN 92.1% 92% 

3EO 88.7% 94% 

Whole School 94% 93.8% 


